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Welcome to the AI4PEP bi-weekly News Brief. In this issue, we delve into the latest developments 
from the AI4PEP cohort, featuring updates from Ethiopia, Cameroon, Senegal, and Ghana.  

 
 

In this week's AI4PEP meeting highlights, Team Ethiopia has been busy making significant 

progress, from visiting a national polio lab to securing office space for their project. They've also 

extended invitations for their project launch and actively networked at conferences, despite some 

LinkedIn account issues. 

 

Team Cameroon has deployed committee representatives, and are 

making headway in drafting a regional paper. Preliminary 

research, integrating students into research projects, and 

successful paper pitches are also 

noteworthy achievements. 

 

Team Senegal has been proactive 

in obtaining ethical clearance, and 

organizing an impressive launch event with strong social media 

engagement. High-level advocacy meetings, multi-party 

consultations, and expanding their network are commendable 

accomplishments. 

 

Team Ghana has set up their social media presence while awaiting the finalization of their 

website. They've also attended a conference on One Health in Sub-Saharan Africa, with a 

malaria modeling paper in progress. 

 

Additionally, Prof. Kong encouraged partners to explore funding opportunities, attend 

conferences, and consider applying for UN consultancies to expand the AI4PEP network. 

 

Stay tuned for more updates and opportunities from our Sub-Saharan Africa partners! 
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